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Check your Google 
classroom for this 

week’s home 
learning.  

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome back to the second half of the Spring Term. I hope that you all had a 
wonderful break and are ready for another great term. This week in Templar Class, we 
started some new topics in various subjects and cannot wait to explore more of them. 
In Geography, we will be focusing on Rivers and our aim is to see how rivers link to the 
local economy. We will also look at the uses of rivers and how they differ from a local 
to global scale.  
 
In Maths, we will be moving on to Fractions, where the children will use their knowledge 
of the four operations, especially multiplication and addition. English will focus on non 
fiction writing in the form of instruction writing and informative writing. Our new book is 
called Kensuke’s Kingdom and we will use it to explore language and texts deeply as 
we learn more about reading and inferring. We will continue with our ‘word of the day’ 
activity; the children are showing great progress in the vocabulary that they are 
choosing to use in their writing across the curriculum.  
 
Art will focus on Cubism and the artisit we will be studying is Paul Klee. The children 
will use shape, lines, colour and space to create their own cubism-inspired art 
outcomes. We will be using coloured pencils, pastels and some paper to create 
collages. RHE (Relationships and Health Education) will involve exploring living in the 
world today and the children will discuss rules, laws, responsibilies and making 
choices. If you have any questions about the above, please let me know. 
 
A few images from the week include world book day and a visit from Planet Action: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kind regards   
Mrs Babbage 
 
 
Message from Mrs Secker  
 

Star of the 
week! 

 

Star of the 
week: 

   
Year 6s 

 
Well done for 

completing your 
SATs in the last 
week of term. 

We are all 
proud of you for 

persevering.  

Keep it up!       
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A stunning world book day. Thank you all for your efforts in making the children 

so excited about books and reading!  

 
Dates for your Diary  
 
10th March – Whole school visit from SCARF 

14th and 16th March – Parent Consultations. Please book via Edu Spot 

25th March –  Mothers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gifts  with the children. 
Suggested donation £1 per family. 

5th April – National Weight and Measurement (Reception and Year 6) 

27th May – Class Photos (AM) 

13th – 14th June – DAISI Artists to visit 

17th June Fathers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gifts  with the children. Suggested 
donation £1 per family. 

27 – 29th June – Year 6 PGL residential. Next Installment dates 4.3.22, 5.7.22, 
13.6.22 

2nd November – Individual Photos (AM) 

 
Office News  
 
We have some very exciting opportunities for you to gain a Level 2 Qualification 
across a range of subject areas, for FREE! For more information please visit 
http://ow.ly/I42Y50HXxfN  
 
If you are looking for inspiration to engage your child with new reading materials, 
there are some fantastic recommended reading lists here: http://ow.ly/pyQv50HXwyB  
 
Information Sharing: Demystifying SEND . How to find clear information and support 
for children with special educational needs and disabilities. http://ow.ly/nIys50HWhJX 
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